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Comments: | am writing to oppose the full winter closure proposed for Granite Mountain. Granite Mountain
should be open for all people to access, for all forms of recreation, regardless of mode - motorized and non-
motorized alike. Currently, it is used by a select few - those that choose to cat ski. It's my understanding that
only 60 people participated in cat skiing last year. This area, like the other cat ski areas, should be open to all -
snowmobiles, back country skiers and cat skiers.

What is the plan for snowmobile access to the upper areas that aren't currently closed before the cat road is cut-
in mid January?



